
Law Student Internship (Washington, DC)

ABA-Asia currently seeks two law student interns to support staff in 
all aspects of project work. This includes legal research and 
writing (particularly pertaining to Asian legal systems); assisting 
in developing training programs; corresponding with and handling 
requests of ABA representatives overseas; assisting in grant 
proposal development; and providing administrative support to the 
Initiative.

Internships Available: 2

Unpaid

Qualifications: Excellent writing, research, and interpersonal 
skills. Background in international relations and legal development 
is highly desirable. Some knowledge of Asian history, geography, 
politics and the languages spoken in the region is helpful. 

Please apply by sending cover letter and resume to Allison Fayle: 
faylea@staff.abanet.org.

Applications will be reviewed continually and accepted until the end 
of academic quarters/semesters. No phone calls, please. Only those 
selected for an interview will be contacted.

 
Undergraduate Student Internship (Washington, DC) 

ABA-Asia currently seeks an undergraduate student for an unpaid part-
time internship position beginning immediately. The intern will be 
responsible for researching current events (including attending 
relevant conferences and events), assisting with outreach activities 
(including database, newsletter, and website development), and 
providing general administrative support. 

Qualifications include an interest in Asia, and excellent research, 
organizational and computer skills.

Please apply by sending cover letter and resume to Allison Fayle at: 
faylea@staff.abanet.org. Applications will be reviewed continually 
and accepted until the end of academic quarters/semesters.

No phone calls, please. Only those selected for an interview will be 
contacted. 



Program Manager (Washington, DC) 

ABA-Asia seeks candidates to fill a Project Manager position based 
in ABA-Asia's Washington, D.C. office. The Project Manager develops, 
obtains outside funding for, and implements projects and activities 
in various Asian countries, including China. Some travel to the 
region is required. 

Candidates must have a Juris Doctor degree; at least five years of 
practical legal experience, including a minimum of one year working 
on donor-funded international legal reform programs; excellent 
writing and editing skills; proficiency in the Chinese language; and 
knowledge of Asian (particularly, Chinese) history, geography, and 
politics. 

The ABA offers a competitive compensation and benefits package. 

Positions Available: 1 

Start Date: March 2006 

To apply, send CV and name/contact information for two references 
to: Ms. Allison Fayle: faylea@staff.abanet.org.

Applications will be reviewed continually and accepted until 
February 15, 2006. No phone calls, please. Only those selected for 
an interview will be contacted. 
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